
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 May 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Jeffers Class -  staff changes 
 
Due to Mrs Bagshaw’s planned absence from school next term, I am pleased to advise that 
Miss Beatriz Cerro will be the class teacher for term 6. 
 
Miss Cerro is an experienced teacher and has been working at Manor Green School for 18  
months.  I am confident that the students will be well looked after and educated under her 
excellent lead. 
 
Miss Cerro will be available at the start of next term for meet and greet sessions and if you 
would like to meet with her, please call the school or email her at: 
Beatriz.cerro@manorgreenschool.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Joolz Scarlett 
Headteacher 
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